
Dear	SCA	Members	

It	is	with	great	pleasure	I	invite	you	to	join	with	other	members	of	our	organisa<on	in	
Blacktown,	NSW,	for	the	2108	SCA	Annual	General	Mee<ng.	The	date	is	the	16th	October,	
2018	and	will	include	a	Forum/Workshop	prior	to	the	mee<ng.	The	proceedings	will	
commence	at	9:00am,	however	you	are	more	than	welcome	to	arrive	any	<me	from	
8:30am	and	share	a	tea	or	coffee	with	your	execu<ve.	The	actual	AGM	will	commence	at	
12:40pm.	There	will	be	a	special	guest	speaker	and	a	complimentary	lunch	so	please	join	
us	and	be	part	of	this	important	occasion.

For	logis<cal	and	catering	requirements	I	ask	that	you	RSVP	by	e-mail	by	Tuesday	25th	
September.

What:			Annual	General	Mee<ng

When:		12:40pm,	16th	October,	2018

Where:	Stanhope	Leisure	Centre,	Stanhope	Pkwy	&	Sentry	Drive,	Stanhope	Gardens,	NSW,	
2768

Blacktown	has	a	very	diverse	community	and	is	jus<fiably	proud	of	its	four	Sister	City	
Rela<onships	with:	Porirua	City,	New	Zealand;	Suseong-Gu,	Daegu	City,	Republic	of	Korea;	
Liaocheng	City,	Shandong	Province,	Peoples	Republic	of	China;	and,	Liverpool	Plains	Shire	
Council,	NSW.	Blacktown	is	also	closely	aligned	with	the	League	of	Ci<es	of	the	
Philippines.	I	am	sure	they	will	be	pleased	to	discuss	any	of	their	ac<vi<es	that	keep	all	
these	rela<onships	alive	and	vibrant.

Should	you	have	any	ques<ons	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	directly	via	e-mail	at	
william.wilson@sisterci<esaustralia.com,	or	by	phone	on	0439	363	149.	A	full	set	of	AGM	
papers,	including	the	minutes	from	the	2017	AGM	held	in	Mildura,	will	be	sent	via	e-mail	
as	soon	as	they	are	available.

We	look	forward	to	your	company.

William	P	Wilson

President

SCA	Inc.	


